
Beyond the High-Tech Bubble: The Changing Demand for H-1B Professionals

Published on Immigration Policy Center (http://www.immigrationpolicy.org)

Beyond the High-Tech Bubble: The Changing Demand

for H-1B Professionals

Contrary to popular myth, H-1B professionals represent only a tiny fraction of the total U.S. labor

force and do not crowd out native-born workers in industries that are losing jobs. Rather, H-1B

workers fill growing labor needs in a variety of fields that continue to add jobs, such as education

and healthcare.
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